
 

 

From:  Master of Scholars: Dr Chris Burnand 

27 April 2018 
 
 

To parents 
 

Scholars’ Events 
 
Since the summer is the busy exam term, there is, as usual, only one big Roysse event which is for all 
scholars: this is the postponed talk by Will Hutton from earlier in the year. 
 
This will take place in the Amey Theatre on Tuesday 8 May. Mr Hutton is a journalist and economist 
who has written for the Guardian and Observer for over fifteen years. He has written a number of 
best-selling books on economics and has chaired the Independent Commission on Fees, an 
investigation into the long-term impact of UK student fees on access to higher education. He is also 
Principal of Hertford College, Oxford. This talk will run from 5.30 (and not 5.00pm as mistakenly listed 
in the calendar) to 6.30pm. 
 
The talk is compulsory for all scholars except those in the fifth year (who will already be on study 
leave), though they are most welcome to come along as well for what should be a fascinating topic. 
Parents are also extremely welcome, and since we are in the Amey Theatre there will be plenty of 
room for anyone who is interested and wishes to come along. 
 
We continue to be very grateful for any suggestions for good speakers: if anyone has further 
names/contacts for next year please do get in touch with one of us. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

       
Chris Burnand       James Hallinan 

chris.burnand@abingdon.org.uk     james.hallinan@abingdon.org.uk 
 


